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Serving the people of the Yamhill Fire Protection District since 1896

INTENT TO AWARD ANNOUNCEMENT
YAMHILL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
FIRE ENGINE

September 10, 2019

The Yambhill Fire Protection District intends to award the contract for a new Fire Engine to Fouts
Bros. This award will be for the apparatus described in the RFP, associated addendums, and
Fouts Bros proposal.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. The Yamhill Fire District
appreciates all, of the interest and efforts put forth in preparing proposals for this project.

You,
Brian J enser’v‘/

Yambhill Fire Chief



